
COUNTRYSIDE FOR ALL LEAFLETS 

RUTLAND WATER 

A number of emails have been communicated with staff at Rutland Water, in relation to the out of 
date Countryside For All leaflets on their web site. It was a member of their staff that informed us 
that Rutland Water staff had carried out surveys during the pandemic with the aim of updating the 
current two leaflets and creating other Countryside For All leaflets.  

Unfortunately Anglian  Water have stated they will not be able to fund the reprinting of the leaflets 
at the moment. I feel that they need to update the leaflets in terms of accessibility prior to printing. 
Looking at their new web site both leaflets have now been removed. However, the Countryside For 
All map of the Rutland Water leaflet (has been placed on the new web site at  
https://anglianwaterparks.co.uk/rutland-water-park/walking-relaxing. 

ACTION: Our Anglian Water Member, William Kirstein, of the Rutland Countryside Access Forum – 
Updates the Forum , in relation to what is happening to help people with limited mobility access 
the Nature Reserve and the other routes which were surveyed during the pandemic. 

ACTION: An email to be sent to Discover Rutland in relation to the two Rutland Water Countryside 
For All leaflets informing them, that we have been informed that they are out of date. 

EXTON 

We have secured funding for the Exton leaflet. The leaflet will be updated and distributed in the 
coming weeks. 


